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As you may know, Corporate Relations has been working closely with the COVID-19 taskforce at Exelon regarding in-person company volunteer events, which were placed on hold to ensure the safety and health of our volunteer and nonprofit partners.  Below is our current guidance, and we will provide updates as information changes.

Current Guidance for Group Volunteer Events

As states across the country begin easing restrictions, company volunteer events will be permitted with these guidelines:
· The event can have no more than 10 volunteers.  If the State in which the event is held has issued guidelines that dictate fewer than 10 people are allowed at gatherings, that must be followed.  This total includes all people at the event, both Exelon volunteers and those not from the company.  Event Managers will need to contact the nonprofit to ensure this guideline is feasible and will be followed.
· Masks and PPE must be worn at all times.
· Other guidelines set forth by Exelon and the state in which the event is held, including social distancing, must be followed.

To create a volunteer event, please visit Powering Communities.  Additionally, virtual opportunities and the ability to log volunteer hours for independent activities are still available on Powering Communities.

NOTE:  Event Managers should direct specific questions or intentions to cancel events to their OpCo Corporate Relations team or Site Communicators at Generation sites.

As events are planned, Event Managers should then contact their roster of volunteers to confirm plans and include the following information:
· Employees should feel comfortable deciding for themselves if they do/don’t want to participate.
· We understand that our nonprofit partners have their own protocols and ask for your understanding if they implement safety requirements or cancel events. 
· We ask you not to attend events if you are feeling ill or have been near someone who has been ill.
· Avoid contact with eyes, nose and mouth.
· Take other precautions such as coughing into one’s elbow and refraining from physical contact with fellow attendees; it’s acceptable to not shake hands with others and to maintain social distancing of 6 feet from other people.
· For the latest information on the company’s status related to COVID-19, visit the Exelon Coronavirus Information Center.

Suggested Action Items & Reminders
· Project Leaders: if your volunteer event was cancelled due to COVID-19, please consider working with your nonprofit partner to organize a new event and submit via Powering Communities.  The guidelines above must be followed. 
· Volunteers: if you were registered for an event that was cancelled, please check the Powering Communities Events Calendar as new group events will be added.  You can also consider leading your own event.  
· Remember, once you have logged at least 10 volunteer hours, you can redeem valuable funds through the Dollars for Doers program. 
· Please also consider taking advantage of the Matching Gifts program, an employee benefit where gifts of $25+ to eligible organizations will be matched dollar-for-dollar. 

Stay well and thanks again for your understanding and patience, 

Exelon Corporate Relations

